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On September 22, Ambassador

Fukushima paid a courtesy call to

Mr. Regis Chapman, the

Representative & Country Director

of the World Food Programme

Multi-Country Office for the English

and Dutch-Speaking Caribbean.

They exchanged views on food

security and food supply chains as

one of the emergent critical issues

in Barbados and the Caribbean.
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